
The Commercial Vehicle Customer Service 

Center is closed on State of Alaska Holidays 

listed below: 

 

New Year’s Day 

Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

President’s Day 

Seward’s Day 

Memorial Day (Travel Restrictions) 

Independence Day (Travel Restrictions) 

Labor Day (Travel Restrictions) 

Alaska Day 

Veterans’ Day 

Thanksgiving Day 

Christmas Day 

 

Additionally, oversize holiday travel restrictions are applicable to the Memorial 

Day, Independence Day, and Labor Day holidays. Widths greater than 10’6” 

traveling on all roads on the Kenai Peninsula south of Potter Weigh Station, the 

Parks Highway, the Glenn Highway, and the Richardson Highway are prohibited 

from moving during these holidays.  

Please refer to the Administrative Permit Manual: Oversize and Overweight 

Permits Section 14 for additional information. 


